

The West Highland White Terrier Club of America is switching things up! Instead of holding our amazing auction at the Award Banquet/Annual Meeting, we will host an **ONLINE** auction on July 29-30 on Facebook. The auction is our main source of fundraising for the National Specialty each year. And holding the auction online means **EVERYONE** gets to participate in the fun!!

We need your help! We are seeking donations of new and gently used items for the auction. Simply snap a photo, provide a description, a minimum bid and send it to our Auction Team. Once sold, you just pack and ship to the winner! Shipping costs may be donated by you or paid by the lucky bidder — your choice.

To donate items, please contact Donna Cannon at westiewoof.dc@gmail.com by July 10th, 2023.

TheWHWTCA needs

